CALAMUS-WHEATLAND COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

District Office and Jr./Sr. High School Elementary

110 East Park Road, PO Box 279 80 S. 2" St., PO Box 158

Wﬁeatfamf, 18 52777 Calamus, 18 52729

Ph (563)374-1292 Fax (563)374-1080 Ph (563)246-2221 Fax (563)246-2680
Mr. Lonnie Luepker, Superintendent Mrs. Ashley Kelting, Elementary Principal

Mrs. Susan O’Donnell, Secondary Principal

Dear Calamus-Wheatland Community School District,

As we are about to wrap up our 4™ week of the 2020-2021 school year, I would like to take a
moment to share some information and say thank you. Our current numbers district wide: 0%
students who have tested positive for COVID-19, less than 4% of our adult staff have tested positive
for COVID-19. We have had students who have needed to quarantine or have chosen to self-
quarantine. Our District attendance rate for the last two weeks counting COVID-19 related
absences and all other absences was 96%. It has definitely been an interesting start to the 2020-
2021 school year. I want to thank our students, staff, parents and district patrons for your hard
work, patience and support. It is a pleasure to work in a district that values education.

Sincerely,
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Lonnie Luepker

Superintendent



